## RE: Moritz Chiller- Fee Amendment- Billing

## Jon Coyle < jcoyle@stanengineers.com>

Fri 3/31/2023 3:25 PM

To: Sturgill, Brandon <br/> <br/> brandon.sturgill@mha.ohio.gov>

Cc: Drew Koenig <dkoenig@stanengineers.com>

Brandon – if the line item of the fee you are looking for is for billing purposes, this additional fee will all be billed together as "Amendment #1-re-bid". Our re-bid efforts include re-running the ad, revising drawings & specs as required for re-bid, attending a pre-bid meeting, and resubmitting to the state for plan review – but again, we won't be billing these individual tasks separately.

Thanks,

Jon Coyle, P.E., LEED AP BD+C Director of Engineering STAN and Associates, Inc. 300 W. Monument Ave. Suite 200 Dayton, OH 45402 Phone (937) 438-0177 www.stanengineers.com

From: brandon.sturgill@mha.ohio.gov <brandon.sturgill@mha.ohio.gov>

**Sent:** Wednesday, March 29, 2023 9:40 AM **To:** Jon Coyle <jcoyle@stanengineers.com> **Subject:** Moritz Chiller- Fee Amendment- Billing

Jon, the fee amendment of \$5,000 is agreeable. I would suggest billing from your current pot of money if needed until we can get to the controlling board...can you send me a line item of the fees and we'll start to process the amendment...we'll have the \$5k tacked onto the project asap.

The hospital has secured temporary cooling, so we should be good for this cooling season.

Brandon S. Sturgill
Project Manager | Capital Planning & Management
Ohio Department of Mental Health & Addiction Services
30 E. Broad St. 11<sup>th</sup> Fl.
614-466-9074

**CAUTION:** This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to <a href="mailto:csc@ohio.gov">csc@ohio.gov</a> or click the Phish Alert Button if available.